From: Wallace S

Dear Future Merton

Thank you for publishing an updated sites and policies plan for various parts of
Wimbledon.

My views are as follows:-

1) I am strongly in favour of retaining the whole Wimbledon library building for library
and community use - it should not be used in part for retail or commercial purposes -
Wimbledon has more than enough retail establishments but very little community space.

2) The Wimbledon Stadium site could well be developed as a football stadium for AFC
Wimbledon use but there would be a need to improve local amenities and transport
links.

3) The Hartfield Road car park should be retained as a car park - it should not be part
converted to retail use - quite why you propose further Morison's (sic) expansion is
baffling. Improvements could be made to improve the bus interchange adjacent to the
car park which has poor and hazardous access for bus users.

4) The car park adjacent to Wimbledon Theatre should be used for a possible
community venue, not for further retail establishments.

Yours etc
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